ROUTINE FOR TUESDAY AND THURSDAY

1.00 pm start


· Sign in attendance book at school office and collect keys, money float and volunteer badge.

· If any deliveries check them against invoices and unpack - place invoices on notice board, ensure that pies, sausage rolls and spinach and ricotta rolls are placed in plastic bags and dated. PLEASE MOVE STOCK WITH THE EARLIEST DATES TO THE FRONT OF SHELVES IN THE FRIDGES, FREEZERS, STOREROOM AND CHIPS RACKS TO ENSURE THESE ARE SOLD/USED FIRST AND WASTAGE DUE TO OUT OF DATE STOCK MINIMISED.
· Rotate and refill food items.

· Make mousse cups and pikelets for sale. Please make extra pikelets, date and place in freezer for sale on lunch days.

1.35pm-2pm 
BREAK 2
Snacks, drinks and cold treats available.

2pm
· Wipe all benches down. 

· Wash up (if any).

· Refill food items. Please move items with earliest dates to the front of shelves.
· Count the day’s takings, and sign the takings slip. Place money into relevant plastic money bags. Place takings, takings slip and dockets (if any) into the cloth bank bag.

· Flatten boxes and leave along with compost for students to collect. 

· Sweep the floor.  Our cleaner mops the floor for us.

· Take the garbage down to the bins (between the library and play equipment)

· Take tea towels home to wash and return them to the canteen as soon as possible.

· TURN OFF all power points inclusive of Air conditioner, microwave, pie warmer and kettle.  Close the blinds.

· Make sure the storeroom light is turned OFF and the storeroom door and back door are LOCKED.
· Make sure the fridge and freezer doors are shut.
· If you have utilised the child room please ensure that it is tidied.

· Pick a chocolate – Thank you, we really appreciate your help.

· LOCK the canteen, take the keys, float and takings to the office, sign off and return your volunteer badge.
Note:

OKF Flavoured mineral waters and lollies are not to be sold. These items have been removed from the menu as a result of parent feedback and in the interests of healthier food choices. The stocks of these will be available on a Red day later in the term. (School staff may purchase these if they wish.)

